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Bellerby Parish Council 

Site Meeting at Bellerby Community Garden DL8 5QN 

Saturday 26th February 2022 at 10:30am 

 

The meeting was attended by: 

The clerk Lynn Watkinson. 

Councillor Singleton 

4 members of the proposed steering committee were present 

3 members of the public were also present 

4 apologies were noted 

Business Matters 

1 Update on funding applications 

Two further applications were being prepared and it was suggested that these be used to apply for 
funding for the raised beds and the seating. 

Further details were discussed for the bed dedicated to the Queen’s Jubilee in preparation for a 
funding bid to be submitted. 

Details to be forwarded to the Clerk for amount of stone and soil required plus the price lists for the 
Jubilee roses. 

2 Electrical Kiosk 

The need for electricity to the site was again queried but it was noted out that the feeling at the public 
meeting was very much in favour of having electricity available if funding can be sourced. 

Clerk to obtain advice and quotes from DDR for both electricity and green options. 

4 Railings around culvert 

A quote of £620 for railings and gate plus £420 for installation had been received. Further quotes were 
being sourced. 
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5 Shed and pallets 

The resident had agreed to donate the shed. The base would need to be dug out and prepared by the 
weekend of 12th March 2022 when the shed would need to be moved. The Wensleydale Garden 
Centre has agreed to donate as many pallets as required for the compost heap and mud garden. 

Cllr Chilton has agreed to transport the shed and the pallets to the garden. 

Cllr Singleton to arrange a working party to prepare the base for the shed. 

6 Review layout design ideas of garden for raised beds and paths 

The position for the Jubilee bed was mapped out. 

The side beds were considered. 

It was agreed that the seating would be sat on wood planking so that they can be moved around the 
site as the site evolves. 

7 Village Groups 

Cllr Singleton and the clerk had spoken at the Bellerby Open Gardens meeting to update the group to 
the work on the garden. The group were offered space to cultivate plants for the village tubs and 
funding raising. The item would be discussed at their next meeting 

The Church has been approached to determine their interest and an area of the garden would be 
designated for their use. 

10 Date of formal meeting – to be held in Memorial Hall at 7:30pm 

To be confirmed. 

11 Date of next site meeting – to be held on site 

18th March 2022 at Bellerby Community Garden DL8 5QN at 2pm 

 

Meeting Closed: 11:10 


